
Social Events Committee Meeting Minutes 

11/19/15 

 

Meeting was opened by Pam; minutes were read and approved. 

New Business: 

Fashion Show De Brief:   (Jackie) 

--Use of the riser was good, however more walking the room by models was needed. The models reported this 
was difficult to do because the rooms were very full. Suggestions for next year were either remove some 
tables or reposition them. 

--Kudos to the staff and servers. The timing went very well. Food choices and menu were very well received. 

-- Next year, perhaps putting signs in the gym to let people working out know would be a good idea. 

-- The harpist was nice, but not loud enough to be heard everywhere. Suggestion for a keyboardist next year. 

-- Improvement needed for next year on the contact between the dressers and stagers for more even flow of 
the models walking through. Every 10 minutes seemed like a good interval. 

-- Possible idea brought up of guests bringing a can of food to donate for next year. 

-- Also, a suggestion of a follow up visit to vendors to thank them and get feedback for next year. 

--Next year there will be no direct solicitation of vendors selling items at the fashion show. Items may be 
displayed, and cards put out, but absolutely no sales transactions are to take place. This will merit further 
discussion. 

--Reservations and check-in went very smoothly; a great job! Very few glitches. 

 

Greg’s Report 

--Golf membership stands at 395 currently. Various programs are in place to encourage sponsorship and new 
membership. 

--New Year’s Eve reservations are currently at 68. 

 

Ongoing Business: 

--By next month’s meetings, dates should be set for our key 2016 events: 

Western Night and Chili Cook-Off, Monte Carlo, Superbowl Event, Fashion Show 

--New slate of officer’s for2016: 

Chairperson: Betsy, Vice-Chairperson: Jackie, Secretary: Lucia, Emeritus Chairperson: Pam 

--Suggestion was made and voted on to allow the vice chairperson first choice of becoming chairperson the 
following year. 



New Business: 

--Our SEC membership number is actually a few over what it should be. It was decided this was beneficial and 
to let the numbers be a little over. More resources and ideas! 

--Suggestion of a possible formation of a Prescott Lakes women’s club to include all women in Prescott Lakes. 
Various events would be planned throughout the year to appeal specifically to women. This discussion was 
tables until our next meeting. 

 

Meeting Adjourned. 

 

Next meeting: Friday, December 18 at 11:00 am. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Lucia Leavitt, 

Secretary 

 

 

 

 
 
 


